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Additional Case Information:

55000 fish came from mowis seaforth site, October @1kg

Mechanical treatment started on 18th of February- Sea lice levels required treatment. Fish were dying in the crowd and post 

treatment with Hydrolicer. Site got good clearance of lice on the fish but sustained heavy mortality post treatment. 

Cages 1, 3 and 6 were worst affected. 

Mortality has dropped back down to normal levels. 

CMS confirmed on site - had been detected at low levels up until week 6, then started to see it at higher levels. Mortality has 

dropped back down and CMS is at low levels. Site is being monitored closely and target harvesting could be used if   mortality 

becomes an issue. 

Mortality last 4 weeks. 

Week 14 - 777 fish and 0.16%

Week 13 - 3186 - 0.66%

week 12 - 4136 - 0.86%

week 11 - 14529 - 2.92%

Little bit of mortality as result of freshwater, but most attributed to CMS, company biologists conducted diagnostics and found 

clinical signs of CMS as well as confirmation via PCR

Due to Covid-19 outbreak a passive surveillance inspection was conducted remotely instead of a site visit. 
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FISH HEALTH INSPECTORATE VISIT REPORT 

 
SUMMARY FOR INFORMATION OF SITE OPERATOR 

 
BUSINESS NO FB0169  DATE OF CASE 02/04/2020 
SITE NO FS1118  SITE NAME Trilleachan Mor 
INSPECTOR  CASE NO 20200150 
 
 
Passive Surveillance Inspection  
 
A notification of mortality levels above the reporting criteria was received by the Fish Health 
Inspectorate for the period of 24/02/2020 to 08/03/2020  
 
Due to current government advice regarding the on-going situation with COVID-19 an inspection 
of the site could not be conducted. A passive surveillance inspection was conducted by telephone 
to gather information in accordance with the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009, 
and to meet the requirements of European Community Council Directive 2006/88/EC. Information 
was also gathered in accordance with the Aquaculture and Fisheries (Scotland) Act 2007, as 
amended, with respect to section 3 regarding parasites (sea lice 
 
The mortality on site is now below the reporting threshold and is holding at normal levels. The site 
is being monitored closely by the operator.  
 
The information required for the public record of aquaculture production businesses regarding this 
site was verified and where necessary updated. 
 
The surveillance frequency category of the site was assessed as low. An inspection under the 
Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 will be conducted every third year. The 
category of the site will be reassessed on a routine basis and updated as required. 
 
Mortality levels had exceeded the reporting criteria since the last inspection and had been 
reported to the Fish Health Inspectorate as required. 
 
Please contact myself or the duty inspector should you require any further information or have any 
queries regarding this report.  
 




